
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 28, 2019 
 
Highland Meadow Nursery Inc, located in Clackamas County, Oregon is a participant 
in Oregon’s Boxwood Blight Cleanliness Program (Compliance Agreement No. BWB-
131215).  As a participant in the Program, the nursery has been inspected and found 
to be apparently free of Boxwood Blight.  Highland Meadow Nursery has agreed to 
the stipulations of the compliance agreement which is designed to prevent the 
introduction and minimize the risk of spreading Boxwood Blight.   
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